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TEAM ANNOUCEMENT – Poco Saints   

 
May 17, 2023 – We are excited to announce our fifth confirmed team for this this year’s invitational!  
 
   The Poco Saints play in the Mainland league of British Columbia. The team and club have had a long 
history delivering Junior lacrosse in the community, for over 30 years. The Junior program continues to 
deliver great programs at all levels, committing to growing the game starting at the youngest levels in 
minor. They have participated in Founders Cup events since 1982 and are the hosts of the 2023 
Founders Cup, starting on August 14th.  

“The Saints look forward to welcoming all teams to Port Coquitlam as a host partner to the Macdonald 
Cup. We are excited for the competition and great experiences our players will have playing in this type 
of event in our home community. The Port Coquitlam Saints Lacrosse Club is recognized and respected 
by the lacrosse community provincially, nationally, and internationally. Alumni from Port Coquitlam are 
some of the most prolific players in the world representing Canada internationally, professionally in the 
NLL and at NCAA Universities. The Junior Saints are committed to carrying on the exceptional work done 
by the Minor association by representing the community of Port Coquitlam in an exemplary manner, 
developing our athletes to be role models both on and off the floor.” – Arlynd Woodward- Coach  

 
This event will be held in the new arena at the Port Coquitlam Community Center from August 9-13, 
2023, which will precede the 2023 Founders Cup. The active planning committee has members from 
multiple provinces and is looking for volunteers and sponsors to make this a great event.  
For more information, please contact the organizing committee at: 
westcan.jrbchampionships@gmail.com 
More information will be updated throughout the year on our website: macdonaldcup.ca 


